
10th May 2010
 
 
To whom is may concern,
 
The Paid Parental Leave Bill discriminates against stay at home mothers by not including

them in the scheme. Although they do not pay taxes, they contribute greatly to our

country’s economy, giving children a more balanced family life, and not being a burden

on the economy with subsidised childcare. In fairness, all mothers should be beneficiaries

of paid parental leave. 
 
Edward Coonan.


